
I just cannot believe they are continuing with this ridiculous project. It is far too expensive 

and Jersey certainly does not need this grand scheme. We need to employ doctors and 

nurses and pay them a decent wage before this project goes ahead. The proposed new 

hospital is in totally the wrong place and should of been built on the Waterfront or where the 

ugly offices have been built - this would of been really handy for the bus station instead of 

being built on a hill which makes it inaccessible especially for those who do on drive. This 

project should be stopped and other cheaper locations considered. Why must Jersey always 

have to have the most expensive and "world class" - we just want a basic hospital with 

excellent doctors and nurses to look after us. 


